CAP Minutes

April 26, 2006

Present: C. Alves, R. Anderson, J. Boatwright, E. Cahill, S. Carroll, D. Compte, L. Johnson, R. Jones, D. Knox, J. McCarty, A. Norvell, M. Roberts, L. Whitesell

I. Minutes of April 12, 2006 approved.

II. Discussion of change of grade policy. 

Current policy indicates that grade changes should occur by the end of the following semester. However, grade changes do occur beyond the following semester presumably because many people are unaware of the existing policy. CAP re-affirms the existing policy that grade changes must occur by the end of the following semester. Re-affirmation was unanimously approved. 

III. CAP recommends that follow-up on the new Evaluation of Teaching form be taken up by the SGA and the Faculty Senate next academic year.

